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Dear Families, 

I hope you have all had a lovely week! I really enjoyed seeing the photographs of your VE Day parties – it looked like 
you all had a brilliant time enjoying the sunshine from a safe distance. 

Next Thursday is the Feast of the Ascension which commemorates Jesus Christ's Ascension into Heaven. On this day, 
40 days after Jesus’ Resurrection, Jesus was taken by God the Father to Heaven.  

 

Scripture tells us that Jesus and His Disciples sang a hymn together at this time.  

Perhaps you could sing your favourite hymn on Thursday? 

It is so important to remember that we must ‘Stay Alert’ so keep washing your hands and keep at a safe distance, only 
go out when you really need to and don’t mix with people outside of your household. This is the end of 8 weeks of 
lockdown - well done everyone – keep going!! 

I look forward to seeing your emails and photographs again next week, I hope you all have a great weekend. 

With love and best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard - Headteacher 
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